
 
 
 
 

Musical Directors: Susannah Edom & Simon Warne 
Choir Secretary: Jill Withams 

 
NEWSLETTER – 21.11.06 

 
 

• Thank you to all those members of the choir who attended the Competitive Music 
Festival last Friday. It was disappointing that we only had half the choir there but 
those present gave a very good performance. The other two groups in our category 
made the competition very hard but the marks were extremely close and although we 
came third with 85 – the top group only got 89 points. Well done to all of you! 

 
• We have been unable to finalise the transport arrangements for Covent Garden on 

Tuesday December 12th as we are still waiting for the return of several slips. We will 
have to assume that anyone who has not returned a slip tonight cannot attend so that 
definite transport arrangements can be sorted out this week and notified to those 
going next week. 

 
• Our concert for UNICEF takes place at Trinity Methodist Church at 7pm on Saturday 

December 9th. We will require choir members to attend a rehearsal on the day at 2pm 
until 4pm. As mentioned before the choir should wear concert dress for the evening 
concert. Anyone without a red waistcoat please tell us and we will arrange to have a 
supply at the rehearsal. Tickets will be available at the door for £6.00 (£4.00 
concessions) or a family ticket for 2 adults and 2 concessions at £18.00. The choir has 
been allocated a block of tickets – these are available to buy at rehearsals only from 
Olivia at a cost of £4.00 for choir parents and friends (choir siblings free) on a first 
come first served basis. If paying in cash please ensure the correct money is given as 
change is not easily available - cheques are the preferred method of payment, made 
payable to Chelmsford Youth Choir please. In view of the small numbers attending last 
Friday please complete and return the slip below so that we know how many choir 
members are able to attend the concert, thank you. 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

UNICEF Concert, Trinity Methodist Church – 7pm December 9th 2006 
 
 

Name of choir member ………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
         Will be able to attend 
 
         Will not be able to attend 



 
                                        (please tick box applicable) 
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